SUPERIOR PORTIONED MEATS SINCE 1960

Q) maidrite

Darlene Lee
Sales Service Manager

Date: March 28, 2022

To: Our Valued Customers, Distributors & Brokers

Subject: NOTICE OF PRICE INCREASE

Maid-Rite Specialty Foods will be implementing a price increase of $0.25/Lb. on most of our
products.

Unfortunately, costs for the raw materials used to produce our products have increased
dramatically and availability of certain raw materials has become difficult to source.
Overall increases in labor costs, freight costs, non-meat ingredients and packaging are
also major factors driving this increase.

The price increase will become effective with orders placed on or after May 1, 2022. Your
purchase order confirmations will detail the items and pricing.

The increase as it relates to you will be confirmed to you from your inside sales service
representative.

We appreciate your patronage and thank you for your understanding. We pledge to continue
to provide quality products and will never compromise the quality of our products or alter
specifications to combat high raw material prices.
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